
 

 

Feedback: Uniform allowance task team - 13 September 

2021 
 

The lifespan of the task team was extended until 3 November 2021 to finalise outstanding items related to 

uniform of nurses. To date, the task team concluded the following recommendations for consideration by 

the Council: 

 

• That the texture of the uniform should be min-matt fabric 

• The colour of the uniform should be maroon and white, as there was a concern that blue and white is 

worn by many professions 

• The colour of shoes should be brown, with brown belts 

• The pattern of the male nurses’ uniform should be chinos, with a line style and a straight cut 

 

The task team was unable to conclude on the issue of the emblem for the nursing profession and parties 

were requested to submit proposals for consideration. The employer submitted a proposed emblem 

(attached). PSA members are therefore requested to submit inputs to peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za by 

21 September 2021 so that the task team could consider inputs for the final draft of the emblem.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are affected by COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery and submit heartfelt condolences in respect of employees who passed on 

because of the pandemic. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS:  PUBLIC HEALTH AND SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT SECTORAL 

BARGAINING COUNCIL (PHSDSBC) 

13-09-2021 

 

 


